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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

Dear Parents 
 

Grammar School Admissions for September 2026 
 

If you are considering applying for your child to sit the 11+-entrance exam for LRGS or LGGS, 
registration is as follows: 
 

LRGS – open now (deadline Monday 8th September): 

Admissions - Lancaster Royal Grammar School (lrgs.org.uk) 
 

LGGS – Open Evening for Year 5 families will be on Thursday 26th June and the deadline for 
applications is Saturday 12th September-. Please see their website below 

Welcome - Lancaster Girls' Grammar School (lggs.org.uk) 
 

The entrance examinations for both schools will take place on Saturday 27th September. 
 

It would also be highly recommended to attend their Open Days too: LRGS has theirs on 
Saturday 15th June, 9am-1pm; more details to follow on the LGGS website. 
 

We are preparing to deliver sessions for children with both the academic potential and interest to 
attend the grammar schools, in the summer term. We will hold a parents’ meeting via Teams  

Join the meeting here 
 
To discuss this further, at 5.00pm Tuesday 6th May.  
 
There will then be four after-school literacy and numeracy sessions for the children on the dates 
below: 
Monday 9th June 3.15 – 4.15pm 
Monday 16th June 3.15 – 4.15pm 
Monday 23rd June 3.15 – 4.15pm 
Monday 30th June 3.15 – 4.15pm 
 
These sessions are not designed as a booster, but rather to help the children familiarise with the 
test formats, time management, and confidence going into the tests. 
 

If you are interested in attending the parents meeting, and for your child to attend the sessions 
please email: 
 
Mr Haughton – nhaughton@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 
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